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Announcement of Chiang Mai University 
Subject: Course Enrollment Registration for Grade V   

--------------------------- 
For the student’s course enrollment in any course with the purpose for increasing his knowledge to be in 

accordance with the University Registration for undergraduate and graduate programs, the university hereby issues this 
announce as follows: 

1. Supersedes the Announcement of Chiang Mai University on course enrollment registration for grade V dated April 
22, 2005. 

2. The university will establish the time for a request for grade V for the course enrollment registration of any course 
in each academic year by issuing the University Announcement in the Academic Calendar of that year. 

3. Students have to register for the course enrollment of the course they want to study for grade V of that semester in 
accordance with the course conditions and the announcement. 

4. The course registration must be approved in writing by the student’s advisor, the course instructor and the head of 
department to which the course belongs.  The student has to submit all the proof of the permission to the Registration 
Office. 

5. After registering for the course enrollment for grade V and the student wants to change for assessment and 
evaluation for a grade with some value or grade S or U, the student can request the change within the time specified in the 
Academic Calendar. 

6. Undergraduate students who have been admitted since the Academic Year 2010 who have enrolled in a course and 
received grade V, are not allowed to re-enroll in the course.  Otherwise, it will be considered a violation of the terms and 
conditions.  There is, however, an exception in the case of change in the major program and that course is included in the 
curriculum in the new major.   

7. A student who has registered for course enrollment for grade V, but fails to comply with the conditions and 
arrangement of the course, the course instructor is allowed the discretion to change the V to W within the last day of the 
submission of the study results. 

Students are expected to observe this announcement as well as other rules and regulations and relevant 
announcements of the university from Academic Year 2011 onward. 

Announced for public acknowledgement 
On May 11, 2011 
    Signed 
     (Prof. Dr. Pongsak Angkasith) 
              President of Chiang Mai University 

 


